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School Board Report

Child Care

December was a short month with the Holidays. The child care staff did manage to pull 
together a very darling Christmas Concert.  As usual the children get stage fright when all the 
parents are cheering them on. We had a few brave littles who stood strong and belted out a 
couple songs. 

January was a trying month. The kids were happy to be back but may have had a holiday hang 
over and eased their way back into the child care routine.   Unfortunately, illness was 
continuously at our door. RSV took over. We had 5 students and one staff member test 
positive. When it comes to communicable disease we are mandated to turn it into the health 
department. We worked with the Community Health Nurses and they kept the state informed. 
The state gave us guide lines to follow as far as what guide lines to follow to keep the rest of 
the students and staff safe. February 10th will be our end date if we have no others test 
positive. 
Things are looking good at the moment. 


